
I am writing to ask the TGA to keep homoeopathic medicines in their current 
category of classification which allows access to homoeopathic medicine. These 
medicines have greatly helped myself, my family and my friends and I value the 
choice to still be able to purchase these homoeopathic medicines freely in 
Australia.  
I wholeheartedly support option 1 to keep the current classification and totally 
REFUTE the option to reclassify these as non-therapeutic.  
Thank you.  


